
SAVE THE DATE!  

Vermont Communities by Rail 

Vermont Rail Action Network’s  

Annual Dinner & Award Celebration 

Wednesday, November 8, 2017 

Rutland, Vermont 
 

 

Join us this fall to celebrate “Vermont Communities 
By Rail” on Wednesday, November 8th at the 
Southside Steakhouse, 170 So. Main St. in Rutland.  

 

With planned extensions of Amtrak lines in 
Vermont to Burlington and Montreal, and news 
about regional rail service that will connect 
Vermont cities and towns with convenient daily 
service for commuters, there is much to celebrate. 

 

VRAN EXPANDS!  

The VRAN Board is pleased to introduce its new Executive Director, Larry Lewack, two new board 
members, Ben Elmore and David Schilling, new offices in downtown Burlington, website improvements, 
and ambitious rail advocacy plans for the year ahead! 

Join us for an evening of networking and fun with 
delicious food, special guest speakers, and awards. 
Come raise a glass to the coming ‘Golden Age’ of 
passenger rail in Vermont! 

 

ARRIVE AT THE ANNUAL DINNER BY RAIL! 

We encourage everyone to arrive by rail for the dinner. 
Stay tuned for schedules and station announcements.  
 
Details about registration, cost and a link to our new 
website will be provided in our next announcement. 

 

 

Annual Dinner Sponsorship Opportunities Are Available. 

Advertise in our program, too. 
For more info, contact larry@railvermont.org, or call (802) 598-1577 

http://www.railvermont.org/
http://southsidesteakhouse.com/
https://www.amtrak.com/northeast-train-routes
http://vermontbiz.com/people/march/vran-announces-new-executive-director
mailto:larry@railvermont.org

